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The Level II Source Control Report- Zinc of March 28, 2024 detailed repainting of the 
workshop roof as an actions to be taken to reduce the high levels of Zinc in water running 
off the roof, down the downspouts and into the stormwater drains.  Water samples drawn 
from the roof downspouts previously had shown measured Zinc levels exceeding 
benchmark limits.   

On August 29, 2024 the North Yard workshop roof was repainted with one coat of Sherwin 
Williams Pro-Cryl Universal Acrylic Primer and one coat of Sherwin Williams Multi-Surface 
Acrylic Coating after having been pressure washed a few weeks previously.  Please see 
following before and after photos.  
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